WEST ALLI

Memorandum

TO: - Gary Barczak, Chair, Board of Public Works
Michael Czaplewski, First District
Martin Weigel, Second District
Daniel Roadt, Fourth District
James Sengstock, Fifth District

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

Michael G Lewis
City Engineer
414/302-8360

414/302-8366 (Fax)

City Hall
7525 West Greenfield Avenue
West Allis, Wisconsin 53214

www.ci.west-allis.wi.us

FROM: Michael Lewis, City Engineer miewis@cl.west-allis. wi.us
DATE: January 29, 2009
RE: Communication from City Engineer Regarding the Proposed Cul-de-

Sac for Rogers Street

As we have talked about, the 60™ Street design shows a cul-de-sac for Rogers Street (See
the attached plan). This was the recommendation in the traffic study and we agree with
it. The small vacant parcel is not really good for anything else since trying to sqeeze a
building on it would be difficult. We wouldn’t want any driveways off Beloit Road for

safety reasons, since the driveway would be too close to the intersection.

We are asking that you approve this proposal.

Ce¢: Mayor Dan Devine
Alderman Vince Vitale, 1% District
Paul Zichler, CAO
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